
From:                                 Clarence City Council
Sent:                                  Sun, 15 Mar 2020 11:35:00 +1000
To:                                      City Planning
Subject:                             Anonymous User completed Clarence Draft Local Provisions Schedule Online 
Submission Form

Anonymous User just submitted the survey 'Clarence Draft Local Provisions Schedule Online 
Submission Form' with the responses below on Clarence Draft Local Provisions Schedule Open 
for Submissions.

Full name

John Gardner 

Email adress

johnagard@hotmail.com 

Postal address

205 Pirates Bay Drive, Eaglehawk Neck, 7179 Tas 

Submission

Thank you, Re the large gravel area next to the BYC which is used for overflow parking. I 
believe this is an important public space and should be retained and improved as a free car park 
and other public use. I think there could be some minor commercial use of the area from the old 
rail terminus/boat shed to Eastlands but it is an important recreation area and should be retained 
as such. I agree with Cr Mulder that a large hotel and luxury apartments should not be built there. 
The car parking needs for hotel users would make it difficult for the public. Thank you 

Version: 1, Version Date: 16/03/2020
Document Set ID: 3772198

ranning
Text Box
60




